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Thank you for allowing my Testimony. Putting meters on ground wells is not 

supportive for Oregon farmers and rural life.  There are many costs that are required 

for well upkeep and installation (fees, permit, drilling, well system, well maintenance, 

etc.).  To add further costs for what the city, county or state has nothing to do with is 

not right as these costs were to allow us our well.  Please understand that most if not 

all of us do not live where there is City water available. 


